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January 14, 2025 

  

SUBJECT: 

 

Additional Allocations for Multi-Lingual Learners Teachers 

  

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

 

Aiken County Public School District plans to increase services provided to our 

Multi-Lingual Learner (MLL) students.   

 

ADMINISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION: 

 

Currently the District employs 21 MLL Teachers; however, the District needs to add 13 additional 

MLL Teachers over a 2-year period.  The District is requesting the approval of 5 MLL Teacher 

allocations for the remainder of the 2024-2025 school year to begin the process of increasing services 

provided.   

 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

 

Approve 5 MLL Teacher allocations for the remainder of the 2024-2025 school year. 
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